2019 SDAFS Raffle and Auction

We are seeking donations for the 2019 SDAFS Raffle and Auction to support our student scholarship
program and related meeting expenses. This is going to be the largest fundraising event in the
history of our Chapter — and we need YOUR help!

Merchandise, art work, services, vacations, and guided fishing and hunting trips donated by
individuals and businesses like yours have made this event possible over the past years. The
continued growth of the TCAFS student awards and scholarships program is dependent upon the
success of this event. Any item or service you donate would greatly benefit our organization and
yours, as we strive to improve the quality of management of our waters and our fish populations.
Beyond that, this is a great opportunity for you to advertise your company’s name and products.

Through the generosity of many of our members and endowed donors, we were able to award over
$15,000 in TCAFS scholarships to eleven well-deserving students in 2018. Let’s keep this tradition
going by supporting the future of fisheries conservation and management!

If you would like to donate an item to the raffle or auction, please contact Stephanie George
(sgeorge@tamu.edu) or Stephen Curtis (stephen.curtis@tpwd.texas.gov) to coordinate your
donation.

We look forward to seeing everyone in Galveston!

-Stephanie & Stephen
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